
Gandhinagar Institute of Technology 

 

Circular 

 

Due to heavy rain and as per ACPC circular dated 26/07/2017, orientation program of fresher of 

B.E. which was scheduled on 27/07/2017 is postponed and now it will be held on 3/08/2017.    

All the concerned students and their parents are required to take note of the same. 

 

 

Dr N M Bhatt 

Director 

 

Date: 26/07/2017 

 


